
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
Pursuant to Section 5.25(1)(g) of the Local Government Act 1995 and 

Administration Regulation 12, the Shire of Halls Creek will hold an Audit 
Committee meeting on Monday 9th March 2020, in Council Chambers, Lot 71 
Thomas Street, Halls Creek, commencing at 4.00pm. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to consider the 2019 Compliance Audit Return 

(CAR). 
 
 

Noel Mason 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


